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Feb 10, 2009 
 Dear Mr. Adrian Scrase, 
 
On behalf of CCSA, I would like to recommend Mr. Hai Tang from China Mobile as 
a candidate for the position of 3GPP RAN Vice Chairman and Mr. Rouzbeh 
Farhoumand from Huawei Technologies Co.,Ltd. as the candidate for the position of 
3GPP TSG-CT Vice Chairman  for the March 2009 elections. 
 
Mr. Hai Tang started his career in mobile communication in the year 2000, as a R&D 
engineer of LCR-TDD system in the China Academy of Telecommunications 
Technology (CATT), after he received Master’s degree. He turned to standardization 
and began attending 3GPP TSG RAN WG1 meetings since the beginning of 2005 as the 
main delegate of CATT. He has also attended most RAN Plenary meetings. He has 
made key contribution for harmonized and competitive LTE TDD/FDD system. At the 
beginning of 2008, he joined China Mobile Communications Corp. and continued his 
role in 3GPP as the main delegate in RAN. 
Mr. Hai Tang has been very active during the process of LTE standardization. He will 
continue to contribute in promoting 3GPP standard in the global scale. 
 
Mr. Rouzbeh Farhoumand has 15 years of telecommunications experience in wireline 
and wireless systems, system architecture, signaling, protocols and products. He has an 
excellent track record of standardization work in national and global standardization 
bodies in the past 11 years. Mr. Farhoumand is a well known and highly accomplished 
individual in the 3GPP community. He has been actively contributing and securing the 
progress and success of the work in all the Core Network Working Groups and the 
Plenary meetings by attending the 3GPP since its inception in December 1998.  
 
I believe Mr. Hai Tang and Mr. Rouzbeh Farhoumand will commit themselves to 
assisting the Chairs for the affairs in respective areas and contributing to the progress of 
3GPP as a whole. 
 
Your supports will be greatly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely yours.  

 
Baoxin Zhou 
Secretary-General 
China Communications Standards Association 
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